
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our apologies, in our earlier letter we sent out the wrong date for the following school 
event #HelloYellow – the correct date for this event will be Monday 10th October and 
not Monday 3rd October.   
 
On Monday 10th October we will be supporting World Mental Health Day to launch a week 
of activities to encourage discussion and support of student wellbeing and invite all 
students to wear one item of yellow clothing to show awareness of mental health.  This 
week includes assemblies and tutor sessions discussing pathways for support.  We will 
be supported throughout by OTR, who will also run a ‘pop up’ one school lunchtime. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Blundell 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


